
      Richardson Road, Mt Roskill, Auckland 1004. Ph. 621-0460 Fax. 621-
0459 

       
Email: admin@wai-int.school.nz 

 
Friday 20 February 
 
Dear parents/caregivers 
 
As part of our Science Inquiry unit on Bio-diversity, we have planned a Year 8 trip to 
the Zoo.   
The trip will include a session in one of their teaching class spaces and will focus in 
on: Endangered Species and Human Impacts. 
 
Classes will travel by bus leaving school at 9am and returning by 2pm. 
Rooms 1,3,5  on Thursday 19 March 
Rooms 2,,4,6 on Friday 20 March 
 
The cost of this trip is $15, this includes the cost of the bus fare, Zoo Keeper Education class, 
and exploration of the Zoo.  This can be paid at the school office or via internet banking, as 
follows: 
 
 ASB Mt Roskill:  12-3043-0239891-01 
 Reference:  Child’s name 
 Code:  Room number + Zoo 
  
Students need to bring the following with them:  Food for the day 
        Drink 
        Raincoat 
        Pen/pencil to write with 
        School bag 
Normal school rules apply and there are to be no phones taken. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below for your child and indicate if you are able to help on 
the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Year 8 Teachers 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for _____________________, of Room ____, to participate in the Year 8 Zoo 
trip. 
 
 
Parent/caregiver name: _________________ Contact number/ email: ___________________ 
 

฀ Yes, I am able to help supervise. 
 

฀ No, I am not able to help supervise. 

 


